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Graford elementary teachers would like to express their deepest and most sincere gratitude to our parents and students during this time. We understand that it takes a village to raise a child and we want you to know that we will be along to assist in your child’s academic development.  
We are working hard to ensure we are providing learning opportunities for your students. Attached you will find some review work that you can do with your child at home. We want to ensure that your child continue to learn while they are at home with resources they are familiar with from the classroom. These learning opportunities will provide a continued foundation for your child upon their return to school. 
Along with these opportunities at home, we want you to feel confident and comfortable with your child’s learning. Please use these resources as a way to build your child’s learning in a structured environment with a variety of ways to keep them physically and academically active.  
Your child is very important to us and we want you to know that we are thinking about them during this time. Please visit your teacher’s webpage at www.grafordisd.net so you can contact with us with any questions. 
Your child is precious to us and we will continue to be here for their learning during this time. 

								Sincerely,
Your Graford teachers
		

